
From: Daphne Payne   
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 8:45 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Item 9.2, Feb 4th Planning Committee  
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Mr/Ms Clerk 
 
Please add my opposition to the  Minister’s Zoning Order (MZO) submitted by the Upper 
Wise Side Land Group  to expand Hamilton’s border.   
 
Such a move would contravene the previous decision NOT to expand the city’s borders 
to allow developers to destroy prime and productive farmland. 
 
At the rate developers are seeking to gobble up farmland, the next generation will not 
have enough good local food and nor recreational areas. 
 
Thank you.     
 
Daphne Payne 
  
 
When you can't find the sunshine..be the sunshine. 
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